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Food – we will be rolling out monthly menus and monthly event calendars of specific days that will have special menu options on them. We will be posting those menus in the entry of cafeteria for the students to look at. I will be adjusting menu options coming into the fall and winter season to accommodate the colder weather and serving hearty and warmer options for meals.

Staff – We have around 17 employees and 6 LTE workers with more LTE wanting to come on board. Which is nice to have a full staff that is working together well.  

Equipment – We will be looking for some equipment these upcoming months. Bill and I have discussed a new broiler grill, 3 more vending machines, upright food holding cabinet, steamer (which we are working with a company that wants to donate a free one).  There has been some issues with the expresso machine which is coming up on being 10 years. It has not been working consistently so we may need to look at that piece of equipment. The freezer is up and coolant is in and is ready to go other that electricity needing to be hooked up to it. Which should be an asset for us moving forward.
The One Card system is up and running, this first week will be a bit of trial and error to get all the students used to using it. It seems to be going good so far with minimal issues. Staff seems to be  adjusting well with it also.  
   

Thanks,
Anthony Bauer



